
We must Receive Your Current Year’s Social Security Letter in order to 

reimburse you for your Medicare Premium being deducted from your monthly 

Social Security payment. After January 31st no reimbursements will be sent until 

we have your 2024 Social Security Letter on file.  

Due to Medicare Premiums changing each year we must have your Annual Social 

Security Letter before we can reimburse you. Social Security sends this letter out to 

you every December or January.  Once we receive this letter you will be reimbursed 

the Medicare Monthly Premium deducted from you monthly social security check.  If 

we don’t receive your letter until February or later, we will reimburse you for the 

previous months back to January of that current year.   

These reimbursements are sent out by Finance along with your Elder’s payments.  

If you have misplaced your letter – We can help! Come see us and we can help request 

a new copy.  

Health Benefits (360) 394-8424 health_benefits_email@Suquamish.nsn.us 

This is an example of a Social Security Letter  

 

 


